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Mrs Kelly has some exciting news – she is moving to Australia in the new year with her


family. We will miss her dreadfully but wish


her all the very best as they begin to prepare for their adventures. She will


continue with music lessons until Christmas.


In the meantime, we will look for someone


else to take over – it’s not going to be easy


replacing someone as wonderful as her!


  








Well done to our athletics team who


won the silver trophy for the small


schools championship last week.





�


We were very proud of their enthusiasm and fantastic sportsmanship shown towards other the schools. 
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Our annual MacMillan coffee morning raised


£220. Wow – that is amazing! Thank you to


everyone who came along to support and


for all the amazing donations of cakes and


money.





�





There will be a non-uniform day on Friday 20th October. We kindly ask  the children to bring in raffle prizes for the PTFA’s 80s themed night which is being held in the village hall on Friday, 10th November. Tickets are £9 each and can be purchased in school. There will be prizes  for the best 80’s outfits. Proceeds from this event will go towards construction toys for the junior children. Thankyou in advance for your support.


























St. Mary’s will be holding an Open Week from Monday, 23rd October until Thursday 26th October. If you know of anyone who is interested in a school place, please tell them to come along at any time during this week. They do not need to make an appointment – just turn up between 9.30 and 3pm.














